
BROADCAST 5696 
 
DATE:  June 23, 2009 
 
TO:  Local Directors 

Local Adult Services/Adult Protective Services Supervisors  
Local Adult Services/Adult Protective Services Workers 
Regional Directors 

 
FROM:  Paul D. McWhinney, Director, Division of Family Services 

Gail Nardi, Program Manager, Adult Services/Adult Protective Services 
 
TIME:             8:17 a.m. 
 
SUBJECT:  Revised Adult Protective Services (APS) Minimum Training Standards  
 
CONTACT:  Adult Services/Adult Protective Services Regional Consultants 
 

Barbara Jenkins, 804-662-9783, barbara.jenkins@dss.virginia.gov  
Carol McCray, 276-676-5636, carol.mccray@dss.virginia.gov  
Bill Parcell, 540-857-6502, william.parcell@dss.virginia.gov  
David Stasko, 540-347-6313, david.stasko@dss.virginia.gov 
Heather Crutchfield, 757-491-3983, heather.crutchfield@dss.virginia.gov 

 
This broadcast is to alert you that the guide entitled Adult Protective Services (APS) Minimum 
Training Standards has been revised and includes updated Adult Services (AS)/APS instructor-
led and online course descriptions and information on how to access courses via the Knowledge 
Center.  Additionally, the guide identifies core courses and courses that APS workers may take 
to satisfy the annual continuing education requirements.  
 
The APS Minimum Training Standards are available on SPARK at: 
http://spark.dss.virginia.gov/divisions/dfs/as/documents.cgi.  
 
Please contact your Adult Services Regional Consultant if you have questions about the APS 
Minimum Training Standards. 
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